PERMANENT MISSION OF PORTUGAL
GENEVA

UNECE -\cO /2024

The Permanent Mission of Portugal to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe and has the
honour to submit the candidature, for re-election, of Mr. Pedro Serra to the
Implementation Committee of the Convention on the Protection and Use of
Transboundary Watercourses and International Lakes (Water Convention).

The present candidature is accompanied by Mr, Pedro Serra’s
curriculum vitae, which confirms his sound professional and academic
credentials to continue serving as a member of the Implementation Committee.

The Permanent Mission of Portugal avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations Economic Commission for
Europe the assurances of its highest consideration.
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